
  

  

Council is improving areas along the Melville Moreland 
Shopping Strip, Brunswick West. The project aims to 
revitalise the shopping strip and improve pedestrian 
amenity, walkability, safety and street presentation. 

 
What is happening? 
During the past weeks:  

 You may have received a mail-
out informing construction 
commencement between 
February to June 2022.  As 
properties directly adjacent to 
the construction area, please 
let us know if you have any 
concerns. 

 Council is working with the 
contractor on the detailed 
staging of the project to 
minimise construction impact. 

 

What is coming? 
Over the next fortnight: 

 Businesses will be contacted 
for the potential business 
activation as part of the 
streetscape improvement 

 The artist of the artwork, 
Starlie Geikie, is holding a 
free weaving workshop at 
the Campbell Turnbull 
Library on Saturday 22 
January 2022 from 
10.30am-12.30pm. 

 

Melville Moreland Shopping Strip 
Construction Project Update No. 1 – 18 January 2022 

Learn More 

Online   
www.conversations.moreland.vic.gov.au
/melville-moreland-streetscape-
improvements    

In Person 
Call Tri Setyani on 9240 2471 or email 
tsetyani@moreland.vic.gov.au  

More information 
Minor updates to our construction plan 
will be updated on the website listed 
above. Any significant changes will be 
hand delivered to affected properties as 
early as possible. 


